BREEZY MEADOW EQUESTRIAN CENTRE/REGINA ENNIS/G & G STABLES

Our horsemanship program routinely promotes activities through various media. This includes, but is not
limited to, newsletters, brochures and displays and videos. In doing so, the photos of members may be
included to help promote our equine programs. However, it is our policy to omit any names unless prior
permission is given by the parent. Any child/adult will not be identified by name(s).

Yes, you may use my child’s photo or my photo to promote any programs without using the
names of the photographed individual or group.

No, do not use my individual or group picture for any purpose. I will make an effort to avoid
opportunities to be in group photos. My child should not be in group photos.

No, do not use my child’s or my name for any purpose.

Signature of Parent:

Date:




